MEETING NOTICE

City of Grand Rapids
PLANNING COMMISSION

The regular City of Grand Rapids Planning Commission
meeting scheduled for Thursday, June 2, 2011 has been
CANCELLED.

The next REGULAR meeting will be held on Tuesday, June
14, 2011 at 4:00 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers, to
conduct a public hearing regarding the Draft Comprehensive
Plan.







